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Product Management 

Henkel Corporation 

 

January 16, 2025 
 

Subject:   Update on Supply Disruption – BONDERITE® M-CR 871 AERO 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Reference is made to our previous communication of September 2024 (copy attached) where we updated 

you on a supply disruption involving a raw material used in the production of the BONDERITE M-CR 871 

AERO products (“Products”) listed in the table below. 

 

Product IDH Product Description 

1446362 BONDERITE M-CR 871 AERO 

2675626 BONDERITE M-CR 871 AERO 

 

Per our prior communication, Henkel has now qualified the raw material from the alternate source for use 

in the manufacturing of the Products. The new raw material source has the same CAS number as the prior 

raw material source. To ensure adherence to finished goods specifications, Henkel maintained strict 

adherence to its Quality System requirements during this qualification process. Based on Henkel internal 

testing, we do not anticipate any impact to form, fit or function of these Products due to this change. 

 

In addition Bonderite M-CR 871 AERO is labeled active on the DOD website.  

 

We are in the process of reviewing our ability to fill existing orders and will need additional time to 

confirm recent orders. If you have questions, please contact your Henkel Customer Service Representative.  

 

Henkel appreciates your patience and understanding during this challenging period. 

 

With Best Regards, 

 

Jake Vlacich       

Jake Vlacich 
Henkel Corporation 

Regional Product Manager 
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